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Letter of Support
10 February 2013
Subject: Nomination of oneM2M Architecture WG vice-chairmanship 

To oneM2M, 
One behalf of ETRI, I am pleased to propose Mr.Jae-young Ahn as a candidate for the position of oneM2M WG2 vice-chairman.  

Since his joining of ETRI, he has worked more than 26 years for telecommunication technology and standards development, mostly for the job of an Architect. Currently he is leading the industry consortiums of M2M standards development in Korea, based on his professional experiences on the standardization of IMT-2000, NGN, numbering and identification, and many related areas. 

I believe that his career of having taken many leadership positions in TTA and international SDO will be the qualified basis for serving the position in oneM2M, and his persistent experiences of coordinating international and domestic standards development will be the bridge-building to verticals for M2M standard applications
ETRI is pleased to support the nomination of Mr.Jae-young Ahn for the position of vice-chairman of the oneM2M WG2.

Sincerely yours,
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HAHM, Jin Ho, Ph.D
Senior Director, 

Standards Research Center
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